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28th March 2018 

 

 

Story Homes 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to express my strong interest in the Trainee Site Manager role advertised on 

Indeed. 

I was absolutely thrilled when I saw this opportunity as it would allow me to learn and work 

with a successful housebuilding company such as Story Homes. I am fascinated by the 

challenging yet exciting process of building a property. I believe that the construction sector, 

particularly building new homes, is currently at the forefront of our economy as there is a 

very high demand struggling to meet the required supply. 

Having studied Petroleum Engineering at university it put me in contact with new theories 

daily. My team working skills strengthened as I completed several group projects within a set 

time limit. Examinations that I sat during my school and university years trained me to 

tolerate working independently and under pressure. I always like to plan and complete 

everything I do as thoroughly and accurately as possible. I am a punctual individual who has 

excellent communication and organisational skills. I take health and safety procedures 

seriously, can cooperate with people from all backgrounds and have the confidence to lead a 

team. I enjoy being outdoors as well as working in an office environment.  

My aspirations have diverted from the oil industry and I want to embark upon a career in 

construction site management, taking my first step with Story Homes. I am prepared to study 

for relevant qualifications as well as to learn on the job. As a Trainee Site Manager, I will be a 

dedicated member of the team who will respect the values and policies of the company, I also 

look forward to working alongside various other professions and trades in the industry. I am 

willing to relocate to North West England.  

I would welcome any opportunities to discuss my application at your convenience. I am 

contactable by email at amiralhassan96@gmail.com or by telephone on 07513434736. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Yours faithfully, 

              

             Amir Al-Hassan 


